
Exeter Arts Committee September 2012 Minutes 

September 23, 2012 

The meeting of the Exeter Arts Committee was called to order 6:00 on this 27th day of September 2012 

Exeter Town Hall Gallery.  

 

Present: Kathy, Jane, Karen D., Karen N., Don Clement, Bob Richardson, Don Clement, Rawson Webb 

(new member) 

Guests: Dean Scott, Lauren Chuslo-Shur 

Topic 

1. August Minutes 

Discussion Recommended Action 

Approved as written 

 

2.  Vision & The Word Should the EAC provide refreshments 

for the “100,000 Poets for Change” 

reading on Sept.28?  

 

Should the V&W be offered again 

given the limited number of offerings? 

 

Should we pre-select topics and then 

offer them to the artists? 

 

Do we have marketing issues? Or to 

people just not understand the concept? 

 

Dean suggested that most shows have a 

3-year ‘shelf’ life, so maybe V&W has 

reached its expiration date. 

 

No. 

 

 

 

 

TBD 

 

 

 

Not well-received 

3. “30 Under 30” Dean says they are all set and ready to 

go! 

 

He will replenish any supplies needed 

from the back closet 

 

The show closes on the last Saturday of 

October (the 28th). 

 

Dean would like a poster thanking the 

people who have donated money for 

this show’s reception. 

 

Dean asked if any of the committee 

members would make desserts for the 

reception 

 

There will be NO alcohol at the 

reception. 

Nice work, Dean! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dean will put poster on the 

elevator door. He will also 

send Thank You notes.  

 

Karen, Karen and Kathy said 

they would make desserts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



4. Gray panels Dean wants a few of them available for 

larger works. But he thinks the smaller 

panels may be sufficient for “30”. 

 

When will we recover the old panels?  

 

How will the old panels get to 

Danville? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bob will get in touch with 

Exeter Decorating. 

 

Ann Howland is our contact 

with Danville. Kathy will get 

in touch with her.  

5. SAA Usage Want to use the Gallery Wednesday 

mornings from Jan.9- Feb. 6 

Approved. 

Kathy will let Elaine know. 

6. Silent Auction The piano needs to be tuned. What is 

approximate cost? 

 

Big, white banner. Is it ready to be put 

up? 

 

Was there an insert for the big yellow 

poster for the 2011 auction? 

 

Did Francesca reserve the big board?  

 

E-blast will be sent out. 

 

 

What about updates on the town’s new 

website? 

Karen D., will get in touch 

with Ray DeMarco. 

 

Don Clement said he would 

check with the Fire 

Department to put up the 

repaired banner. 

 

Karen D., doesn’t think so. 

Doesn’t remember an 

invoice.  

 

Of course. 

 

 

Lauren will format and send 

to Jane to be sent to our lists. 

 

The Auction IS on the town’s 

website. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Karen Noonan and Jane Kiernan 

 

 

 

EAC: Current Voting Members:  

Kathy Lewis-Thompson, Chair; Jane Kiernan, Vice Chair; Karen Desrosiers, Treasurer; 

Karen Noonan, Scribe, Robert Richardson, Gallery Supervisor (or SOS representative?), Rawson 

Webb, Lauren Chuslo-Shur 


